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" 4n Plan Number: E-EA-00087-U
NOV 2 0 1090 (D-EA-021)

Mr. Fred Katterman
Islip Avionics
Long Island MacArthur Airport

128 C~baffor Mriva

Ronkonkoma NY 11779
Dear Mr. Katterman:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has approved your
enclosed anti-drug plan as a member of the Long Island
Aviation Consortium. Our previous approval of your plan
E-EA-00072-U (D-EA-004) is rescinded. Under the terms of this
approval, you are required to implement your program
immediately.

This approval is contingent on your continuing association
with the Long Island Aviation Consortium as specified in your
plan. Should you terminate the terms of your consortium
membership, you must notify this office and submit an
alternative plan for meeting the requirements of the drug
testing program.

Your plan has been issued a new identification number showr. at
the top of this letter.

Sincerely,

William R. McAn;rew

cting Manager, Drug Abatement Division
Office of Aviation Medicine

Enclosure

cc: Long Island Aviation Consortium



